
From:   Alicia Johnstone   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 08, 2014

Subject:   FCC File No. 0384-EX-PL-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello Behnam,

This license is exactly like the FIREBIRD license, 0200-EX-PL-2013, but it is for a different spacecraft
(FIREBIRD-2) occupying a different orbit. The fixed station is the same. We weren't sure if it was
necessary to include the fixed station, but we decided to err on the side of including too much instead of
too little.   

Please let me know if I need to amend our application.

Thanks,
Alicia


